
June 7, 2025, Tri-County Barnstormer Meeting Minutes 

Meeting call to order at 9:29 a.m. June 7, 2025 

Attending officers: Joe, Jeremiah, Steve, Stacey and Jay 

There were 12 members and 4 guests present 

Secretary Report: May meeting minutes were approved 

Vice President Report: Jeremiah asked everyone to make sure that their AMA card was up to date.  

Grass is growing, help mow when you can.  

Still waiting for the bid to enclose the new slab. 

Treasury Report: $15,413.00 on hand membership invoices will go out July 1. Due by 7/31/2025  

New badges will follow with paid invoices. 

Safety Officer Reports: Advised that we would not purchase a new C02 extinguisher, the defibrillator is in good 

working order. 

Old Business report:   

Fun Fly Report 

19 Pilots    $380.00 
Auction               $1832.00 
Raffel     $410.00 
Food    $119.00 
Total  $2741.00 
Expenses    -700.00 
Total  $2041.00 

 

Our BEST event will be in October. 

The connecting sidewalk at the runway was approved. Jay will keep us updated on the sale of old equipment. 

Work is in progress on the electrical post for the north parking lot. The mower was repaired and is safe to use. 

New Business report:  

New members- Rick Young, Earl Winn voted on and passed. 

Jeremiah stated that the scouts will be out June 28th @ 3:30. Need volunteers. We will have a Warbird/Big Bird 

event. Dick Joens will CD the event, details will follow.  

Guest Mark Hunter asked to fly as a guest, attendance jackpot winner was Glen Weyers, not in attendance. 

Meeting was adjourned @ 10:15 a.m. 


